

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: Sandra Yu Stahl, Chief Procurement Officer, Office of Contracting and

Procurement

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

DATE: November 13, 2023

RE: Requesting Report on Construction Contracts

I am requesting a report be completed detailing contracting information for the following companies:

Moss Company

J Kieth

Humble Brothers

Lead Head

Inner City

DMC

Adamo

Homrich

Blaze

Rickman

Kickilia

Gayanga Detroit Next

Detroit Dismantling

Major Contracting

Salabein

Gandol

The following questions should be answered in the report:

- 1. The date that the contractor started doing business with the city.
- 2. What type of work do they perform?
- 3. How much money has the city awarded each contractor cumulatively since their first contract with us?

Thank you in advance for fulfilling this request. Please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov if you have any questions.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk